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Hello, Fellow Bloomingdalers!

Here is the inaugural issue®bomingdale Bulletithe newsletter of the Bloomingdale Neighborhood Histo-
ry Group (BNHG) . While wedve been working to pr
hood for over two decades, this is our first foray into newsletter publication. We hope you enjoy our ongoing
offerings and invite you to learn more about our organization and share your ideas with us.

More than ever, i1itds important to remember and r
and our enhanced programming in 2021, we aim to promote a better understanding of our shared past and
it shapes our neighborhood today.

Please join us, as we share compelling stories about the Manhattan blocks between 96th and 110th Streets,
the Park to the River. Thisisathosmturyol d saga and wedre sure youdl |l
we uncover together.


https://youtu.be/pzLxhx4ZZxc

Prologue

The Bloomingdale Neighborhood History Grouplebrated twenty years in 2020. We started in Park West Vil-
lage and soon grew to encompass the entire neighborhood, drawing diverse experts and neighbors with an ¢
interest in understanding the complex history of the area.

Perhaps youdve taken one of our walking tours or
offering our programs virtually, and sharing information on our websiteipperwestsidehistory.orés new
neighborhood buildings database can be found there, along with blog posts, book reviews, and other project
Please feel free to reach out to us via elladmingdalehistory@yahoo.coiatch this space in 2021!

Programs

BNHGO6s first program in 2021PasdrHdidiNele hel d on Jan
mark of Trinity Lutheran Church on West 108treet, will speak on her experience in our

neighborhood and the many changes she and her congregation have both witnessed and

coped with in recent decades. Pastor Neumark is the author of a receSamodakary:

Being Christian in the Wake of Trumyhich details her work in Bloomingdale as a coun-

terpoint to the recent years of harshness and hatred. You will receive a notice about this

program soon. A good way to spend an evening the day after Inauguration Day?

BNHG Planning Group Members Vita Wallace and John Gorham have worked on documenting the Bloomin
dal e neighborhood experience during | ast yeards

Neighbors are warmly invited to contribute photos and/or paragraphs about the remarkable experiences of F
2020, in the neighborhood, to our growing local history project documenting the year. Unusual study arrange
ments? Sidewalk cafes? There are gaps in our collection, particularly the stories of people who have either b
come ill or died this year, from COVID or other causes. Healthcare workers and delivery workers are not repl
sented. NorEnglishspeakers are not represented. Where do you see something missing? Let's try to fill some
these gaps! Send suggestions, as well as your own photos and writings. To see the collection so far, and ad
go to: https://www.upperwestsidehistory.org/Afidfect.html You may also use the email address
bloomingdalehistory@yahoo.com

Curious about your building®NHG Planning Group Member Gil Tauber has created a database of Blooming-
dale buildings that may help you find lots of key information. You can accesfit At:
www.upperwestsidehistory.org/buildiatabase.html Gi | has detailed a full
here, and why there may be gaps.
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